Pamela Martin

Sent: August 26, 2020 5:38 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 2558 Quadra Zoning Regulation Bylaw No. 20-054
Hello,

For the public hearing of 2558 Quadra on the topic of building a five-story affordable rental residential building with
ground floor commercial.

I, Hillary Thow, of 209-2520 Wark Street, Victoria, am in support of the item.
| fully support more affordable rentals being built in Victoria.
Thank you,

Hillary Thow

Hillary Thow



